
West Sacramento Girls Softball COVID-19 Policy 

Mask Use: Consistent with current regulations, policies, and recommendations of the California 

Department of Public Health and Yolo County, West Sacramento Girls Softball is not requiring 

masks for practices, gameplay, being in the dugout, or for working in the snack bar. Individuals who 

want to wear masks are encouraged to do so, but wearing a mask is not required for participation 

in any West Sacramento Girls Softball activities. 

Quarantine and Exposure Policy:  Regarding quarantining of players, coaches, and volunteers 

who have COVID-19 or are exposed to someone with COVID-19, the policy of West Sacramento Girls 

Softball mirrors the then-current policy of Washington Unified School District (“WUSD”)1. Any 

updates to the WUSD COVID-19 policies for quarantine and exposure will be considered automatic 

updates of the West Sacramento Girls Softball COVID-19 policies. WUSD COVID-19 policies are 

currently available at: https://www.wusd.k12.ca.us/Departments/Office-of-the-

Superintendent/Communication--Community-Outreach/COVID-19-Resources/index.html  

This Policy was approved by the West Sacramento Girls Softball Board of Directors on February 16, 

2022. The Policy is subject to change in response to the evolving nature of the COVID-19 pandemic. 

1 Note that West Sacramento Girls Softball is not affiliated with the Washington Unified School District, but 
the overwhelming majority of our players are in the district.  
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